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2020 Spring Regional Operating Committee Meetings Go Virtual

Based on the rapidly shifting landscape around the coronavirus pandemic and the many measures and precautions being enacted across the United States to slow the spread of coronavirus, all ASSP regional operating committee meetings scheduled between now and April 30 will be delivered virtually. There will be no in-person component.

We are working to mitigate the financial implications of this decision to each region.

In addition to protecting the health and well-being of our members, attendees and staff, this decision will help ensure the business continuity of our organization.

I will be sending a revised meeting agenda and log-in information as soon as we have it developed. 

Changing your travel plans
We recognize that you may have already made your travel arrangements. For those that booked at Aloft Las Colinas, 122 East John Carpenter Freeway, Irving, TX 75062. Their number is 972-717-6100. Please contact them and let them know that the ASSP Region III ROC meeting has been cancelled due to travel restriction concerning the coronavirus pandemic. 

Please contact your airline directly to adjust your reservation according to their cancellation policy. 

Each chapter must exercise its best judgment about reimbursing your travel. We recommend following ASSP’s policy to reimburse the ROC-related travel expenses and, where a travel credit is available, applying that to future ASSP travel.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your patience and understanding.
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